
St  Nicholas  Court  holding
summer fayre next weekend
Port of Leith Housing Association’s (PoLHA) St Nicholas Court
sheltered housing complex is hosting its annual summer fayre
next Saturday  2 August 2014.

The complex, on Leith’s Ferry Road, will have stalls including
a raffle, tombola, home bakes, bric-a-brac, books, DVDS and
toys. There will also be a BBQ and face painting for children.

Admission is 50p and all funds raised will support activities
for residents including day trips, theatre trips, exercise
classes and lunch clubs.

Maureen Tait, Sheltered Housing Services Manager manages the

complex. She said: “This is our 17th summer fayre and it’s one
of  the  highlights  on  our  social  calendar.  Many  of  the
residents really enjoy it as they get to interact with the
local community and we’re hoping this great weather we’ve been
experiencing continues.

“We normally raise over £1000 at our summer fayres and we’ll
be looking to achieve the same, if not more, this time as the
money goes towards enjoyable and interactive social activities
for the residents.”

The summer fayre will run from 12pm to 2pm at St Nicholas
Court on 74 Ferry Road.
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